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April 22, 2025 

To whom it may concern 

 

Company name: OBIC BUSINESS CONSULTANTS CO.,LTD. 
Name of representative: President and Representative Director, 
 Shigefumi Wada 

(Code No. 4733, TSE Prime Market) 
Inquiries: Vice President and Representative Director and 

Chief Administrative Officer, 
Hiroko Wada 
(TEL +81-3-3342-1881) 

 

 

Concept and Policy on Reduction of Investment Units 

 

 

 
1. Concept to lowering the investment unit (concept to shifting to a level of less than 500,000 yen) 

The Company recognizes that lowering the investment unit is one of the effective measures to 
revitalize the market, such as expanding the investor base, improving the liquidity of stocks, and 
creating an environment for individual investors to invest in stocks, and is an important issue facing 
increasing societal demand. 

 
2. Policy for lowering the investment unit (policy for shifting to a level of less than 500,000 yen) 

At this stage, we do not reduce the investment unit, but we will continue to consider it in the future, 
taking into account the conditions including the trends in the stock market, price of stocks of the 
Company, composition of the shareholders, costs, benefits, and other factors as a whole. 

 
 

*This disclosure is made pursuant to Article 409 of the Securities Listing Regulations of the Tokyo Stock 
Exchange (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units), as the investment unit of stocks of the Company 
is no less than 500,000 yen as of March 31, 2025. 

 

  

 


